

18 June 2013

· ALTERIAL

Information

Brock House, Earls Lane, Deddington, Oxon. OX15 OTH

Dear Ros

I feel it is high time that I wrote to you thanking you and Michael for all your hard work and researching in producing "A Village at War" and for the suppliment that followed.

I know from talking to villagers just how much the books were appreciated, especially the insight they have given so many people, I believe younger adults more so, in the World Wars in particular, who had no idea of Deddington's contribution.

On behalf of the Deddington Branch of The Royal British Legion very many thanks for providing the plaque and for the generous donation from the sale of the two books that you have given us, it was much appreciated.

Whilst writing I must add our congratulations and gratitude for the preparation and presentation of the Service of Dedication of the War Memorial Plaque last Sunday - it went without a hitch which was very much due to your attention to detail and ability to chivvy 'helpers' gently, many thanks.

I say no more - this latter part begins to read like a military confidential report, believe me it is not meant to!

Succesely David Hored